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Omnetics
Micro-miniature and nano-miniature high reliability electronic connectors and interconnection systems.

MORE INFORMATION

ODU
Offers diverse connector solutions for a wide range of applications that require high quality, reliable 
connectors for transmitting data, signal, power or media.

MORE INFORMATION

IEH
Hyperboloid Products; PCB connectors, VPX connectors, contacts, custom solutions.

MORE INFORMATION

Pasternack

Fairview Microwave

Over 40 Years of RF and Microwave Components and Custom Assemblies.

High-quality RF and microwave components including adapters, connectors, attenuators, coaxial cables, 
terminations, and much more.

MORE INFORMATION

MORE INFORMATION

connectors

L-com
The company’s product portfolio includes cable assemblies, connectors, adapters, computer networking 
components and custom products, as well as their wireless brand of antennas, RF amplif iers, coaxial 
lightning and surge protectors, and NEMA rated enclosures.

MORE INFORMATION

Rosenberger
High Frequency, High Voltage RF Connections and f iber optic technologies.

MORE INFORMATION

Konnect RF

Micropol

Diamond SA

Integra Optics

Connector, Adapters, Cable Assemblies, RF Microwave Components.

Falcon Expanded Beam Connector, Cable Reel, MIL-Patchcord, Cable 

Expert in high-precision glass f ibre components. Space Grade Fiber connector AVIM. Harsh Environment 
Fiber in Mil-3899 & MIL-83526. Lensed Solutions XB2. 

Integra Optics helps engineers, build out new f iber optic networks, extend the value of their existing 
networks and with the most reliable transceivers and f iber optic components available. Different Form 
Factor  Tranceivers, Direct Attach Cables, Jumpers…

MORE INFORMATION

MORE INFORMATION

MORE INFORMATION

MORE INFORMATION

Winchester
Hermetic Sealing, Hermetic Connectors, Vacuum assemblies.

MORE INFORMATION

Hydro Group
Subsea Cables, Connectors, Penetrators, Glands, Terminations & Moulds.

MORE INFORMATION

E-tec Interconnect
For more than 25 years E-tec Interconnect designs, develops, manufactures precision pin connectors for 
the electronics industry (IC sockets, board-to-board connectors) and in 1993 E-tec set-up it’s own oper-
ations in Taiwan in order to enhance the product range with stamped pin products (PLCC, Pin headers, 
Female headers, D-Sub’s, Switches, etc.)

MORE INFORMATION

Senko
Passive f iber optics interconnect and optical components. Standard Connectors (SC, FC, ST Connector), 
Small Form Factor (LC, MU, MPO, MT-RJ, CS, SN), Harsh Environment (IP-ONE, IP-PLUS, Mini-IP), Field 
Installable (XP-Fit Plus LC-SC).

MORE INFORMATION

http://
https://www.e-tec.com/
http://
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Teldor
Military & Special Cables, Optical Cables, Category Cables, Data Center Solutions, Marine Cables, Oil & 
Gas DNV-GL & ABS Cables, Signal & Control Cables, Copper Telephone Cables, Instrumentation Cables.

MORE INFORMATION

Mettex

Insulated Wire

Screening Braid solutions, direct alternative to Ray101 and Flexible Busbars.

Extremely Low Loss Cables (up to 110 GHz) and  Assemblies, (up  to 67 GHz) with Jacketing capabilities 
for extra flexibility, extended flex life, low and high temperature ranges, and resistance to oils and 
corrosive materials.

MORE INFORMATION

MORE INFORMATION

cables

Scott Cables
Cable Assemblies, cable, connectors, accessories

MORE INFORMATION

EMC/EMI solutions

P&P Technology
EMI, EMC, RF, EMF shielding and environmental sealing components, thermal pads. Manufacturing com-
ponents to MIL83528C specif ication (aluminium and steel honeycomb ventilation panels, conductive sil-
icone loaded elastomers, orientated wires in silicone , knitted wire mesh,etc.. ). Supplied in a wide range 
of prof iles including, compound, sheets, continuous lengths, O rings, moulded and fabricated gaskets or 
to a specif ic drawing.

MORE INFORMATION

EMI Solutions
EMI FlexFilter Inserts, EMI Filtered Connectors, EMI Feed Thru Filters, Flex Assemblies, EMI Filter Modules 

MORE INFORMATION

Compaero
Environmental Backshells, EMI/RFI Environmental Backshells, TACOM Adapters, Protective Covers, 
Termination Bands.

MORE INFORMATION
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